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Comments

NIOSH should accept cylinders that meet DOT approval for firefighting without additional NIOSH
approval to save money overall---manufacturers, government redundancy, middle market sellers and

fire departments.
Government needs to work smarter and reduce costs to end users, not the opposite.




